
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NEWS RELEASE 
 
October 22, 2019 (Shakopee, MN) - Shakopee Public Schools is proud to announce Bill Menozzi is 
joining the district as the new Director of Finance and Operations. 
  
Menozzi has worked in public education since 2010. Most recently Menozzi worked in the Mahtomedi 
School District as the Director of Business Services. He has also worked as the Director of Business 
Services in St. Anthony-New Brighton Schools, and Business Manager for Litchfield Public Schools. 
He is a member of the Minnesota Association of School Business Officials, Association of School 
Business Officials International, and a Certified Administrator of School Finance and Operations 
(SFO). 
  
“Shakopee Public Schools is an ‘education forward’ district focused on student development, equity, 
and investing in excellence,” said Menozzi. “My experience as the Director of Business Services in 
Mahtomedi has allowed me to gain strong leadership, communication, analytical, and fiduciary skills 
that can be effectively used in Shakopee to advance the strategic direction and move education 
forward.” 
  
“We are excited for Bill to join our team,” said Superintendent Mike Redmond. “Menozzi has a 
reputation of responsibly utilizing public dollars to further educational efforts, developing and leading 
individuals to reach their potential, and managing fiscal resources to maximize educational goals. He 
will be an asset to our district.” 
  
Menozzi will replace outgoing Director of Finance and Operations Jeff Priess who will continue 
working for the district through the end of the year. Priess and Menozzi will coordinate a smooth hand 
off in responsibilities over the next two months. 
  
Menozzi will start working in Shakopee full-time on January 13, 2020.  
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